
 

 

 

 

GUIDELINES FOR GROUP TOURS 

Thank you for bringing your group to visit Lollypop Farm! Please remember that the animals 

that are here are looking for a new home and that the shelter environment can be stressful to 

some pets.  For the safety of all humans and animals, we ask that your group: 

 Uses inside voices (indoors and outside on the farm). Loud noises can be especially scary 

to some of the animals both in the shelter and on the farm.  

 

 Walking, no running. Especially while your group is visit the farm area, please ensure 

that everyone is walking. Running and fast movements are frightening to many farm 

animals.  

 

 Do not feed any of the animals. Many of the pets here have special diets and could 

get sick if they eat something they should not.  

 

 Do not stick fingers in cages. Some of the pets could have contagious zoonotic 

diseases or they could bite/scratch if they are scared.  

 

 Do not climb on fences, statues, or agility equipment.  

 

 Pay attention to posted signage and be aware of your surroundings.  

 

 

PRO TIPS: 

 There is a pavilion located on the south side of Lollypop Farm property. If you use this 

space, please be sure to clean up after you are done.  

 

 The Town of Egypt Park has an awesome playground, kickball field, pavilion, and public 

restrooms. There is a footbridge that connects to the farm walk! 

 

 Share your experience with us and tag @LollypopFarm in your social media posts! 

 

 

 


